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⛸️  TIME FOR YOUR FAMILY TO ENJOY WINTER FUN!

THE LANGDON COMMUNITY ASSOCIATION IS THRILLED TO
ANNOUNCE THAT THE OUTDOOR RINK IS NOW OPEN!

WHETHER YOU'RE LOOKING TO SKATE, PLAY HOCKEY, OR
SIMPLY ENJOY THE WINTER WONDERLAND, THE RINK IS

READY FOR YOU AND YOUR FAMILY TO ENJOY.

BINGO 
Join us for Adult Bingo Night(14+ when

accompanied by an adult) every 3rd Friday
of the month! It’s a fun, friendly event with
great prizes and a chance to connect with

the community. Plus, we host ongoing
Bingos for events, families and holidays.  

Don’t miss out on the fun.
Go to our Programs and Events page at

www.goodlucktown.ca to find out more!

JANUARY 2025



Langdon
Community
Association

Annual General
Meeting

March 24, 2025

Starts at 6:30pm

344 Centre Street             
(in the Qualico Resource
Centre)

Join us at the Annual
General Meeting to

have your voice heard
and shape the future

of LCA!

Call us: 403-936-4359
email: info@goodlucktown.ca
www.goodlucktown.ca

Holiday Fun at the Community Christmas Event!
Thank you to everyone who joined us for our festive Christmas event!
We had a wonderful time celebrating the season with Santa, a cozy

sleigh ride, delicious concessions, fun crafts and games, and a
fantastic Christmas market. It was a joy to see the community come

together to spread holiday cheer.
A special congratulations to the Langdon Library’s Santa Store for

raising an incredible $1,264.00 in donations, which will go directly to
support the building of our new recreation centre! Your generosity is
truly appreciated and will help make Langdon an even better place

for all.
Thank you from the Langdon Community Association! 🎄


